

Sandringham and West Newton

School Newsletter

VOLUME I, ISSUE I

AUTUMN 2016

Welcome back

DIARY DATES

- **Meet and Greet** 13/09/16 9.10am
- **Family Picnic** Sandringham 16/09/16 with Flitcham
- Jeans for Genes Day 23/09/16
- Family Communion 29/09/16
- McMillan Coffee morning 30/09/16
- Harvest Festival 7/10/16
- Parents' eve

11/12th October

KS cathedral trip 21/10/16



Dear Parents, Children and Staff Welcome back, I do hope you

have all enjoyed a fabulous relaxing summer break. We are at the beginning of a very busy term and the start of our new partnership with Flitcham Primary Academy. Look out for news about our first Learning Together Day on November 4th, coming soon. I would like to take the opportunity to welcome Claire Berry to our staff, she will be working with Mrs Strudwick in our reception class on Thursday and Friday, when Mrs Strudwick is working in her Head of School role.

You may notice our lantern has been repaired over the summer holidays, we have more building to come with a new toilet for the reception class and surfacing will be undertaken to the rear of the mobile classroom to create an interesting play area for outdoor learning.

Huge thankyous go to Mr Willis our caretaker and Mr Hamilton, one of our Year I parents, who have been working over the Summer to prepare the new chicken run and various landscaping work. We are so grateful to you both. The wood looks fabulous and reception class have already been enjoying it.

I am hoping that our keen writers across the school will soon be helping me to compile forthcoming editions of the newsletter, with news from the class and

houses. It would also be super if you have any events or news that you would like the school to publicise, please let me or Mrs Birrell in the office know and we could include that information too.

This term sees me start my new role as Executive Head of both Sandringham and West Newton and Flitcham Primary Academy. I am very much looking forward to working across both schools and will mainly be at Sandringham and West Newton on Monday, Tuesday and up to Wednesday lunchtime and then at Flitcham on Wednesday afternoon and Thursday and Friday. In my absence Mrs Strudwick is in charge as Head of School, so there is always one of us to answer any questions you may have. I am also contactable at any time by phone or email-01485 540506/ head@sandringhamwestnewton.norfolk.

sch.uk

Welcome to our new pupils

Reception Class



Lilly already working hard in Year 3

